
In the past few weeks, there has been a rise in vehicle thefts in the Lost Hills Station area.

Community members are urged to lock their vehicles and be vigilant for any suspicious activity.

Please use the following safety tips in order to reduce your chance of being a victim of auto theft:

 

•Never leave your car running unattended, even to dash into a business, store, etc.

•Never leave any keys in the car or ignition, inside a locked garage, or in hide-a-key boxes.

•Always roll up your windows and lock the car, even if it is parked in front of your home or in your

driveway.

•Never leave valuables in plain view, even if your car is locked. Put them in the trunk out of sight.

•Always park in high-traffic, well-lighted areas when possible.

•Install a mechanical device that locks the steering wheel column, or brakes. These devices will

deter some criminals.

•Investigate the purchase of a vehicle theft tracking/security system.

•Never leave personal identification documents, vehicle ownership title, or credit cards in your

vehicle.

•If you must leave your key with a valet, parking attendant, or mechanic, leave only the ignition

key. Make sure you are dealing with a reputable firm.

•Copy your license plate and vehicle identification (VIN) numbers on a card and keep them with

you. If your vehicle is stolen, the police will need this information to take a report.

•Many vehicles today come with some type of security system from the factory. Normally there are

upgraded systems available if you ask. The best choice are systems that shut off the fuel supply

so that a car can't be started or driven.

•If your vehicle is stolen, report it to the Sheriff’s Department immediately.

 

If you suspect a crime is in progress, call 9-1-1 immediately.
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Partner to prevent or report crime by contacting your local Sheriff's station. Or if you wish to

remain Anonymous, call "LA Crime Stoppers" by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters

TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website  http://lacrimestoppers.org 

 

To receive detailed, up-to-date information directly from the LASD via e-mail, register for "Nixle"

alerts at    www.Nixle.com   and register for "LASD - Avalon Station, Los Angeles County Sheriff"

and also register for your local LASD station area. Or, text your zip code to 888777 to receive text

alerts only. Standard text messaging rates may apply, depending on your calling plan.
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